
Jericho Underhill Land Trust monthly meeting – October 2, 2017 

 

Board members: John Koier, Phyl Newbeck, Livy Strong and Hilaire Thomas 

 

Guest: Sabina Ernst 

 

The board was pleased to report that in response to our recent newsletter we have received two 

more life memberships.  A membership renewal letter will go out next month. 

 

A September 30 walk at Mills Riverside Park as part of the Vermont Land Trust’s 40th 

anniversary events was well attended.  Other upcoming events include removal of Japanese 

barberry at Kikas Valley Farm in conjunction with the Jericho Conservation Commission on 

October 14 and a Cairns walk at Gateway with Joanna Carpenter on October 21. 

 

Members of the stewardship committee checked the safety zone signs at Kikas Valley Farm and 

are having one of the bridges on the property repaired.   

 


